
Headteacher Awards 

Alps  Thea 

Rockies Alfie  

Atlas   Waverley 

Himalayas   George G 

Attendance this week: 

Alps   91%  

Rockies  94%  

Atlas   95%  

Himalayas  94%  

National Target is  95% 

House Points 

Morris  184 

Eadburgha 182 

Lygon  170 

Russell 186 

BROADWAY BUGLE 
 

Friday 4th October 2019 
 

Tel: 01386 852485   Email: office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Messages from Mr Poultney: 

As many of you will be aware, our cake donations to-
day are being donated to the Oscar Saxelby-Lee fund. 
Oscar is suffering from leukaemia and his parents are 
desperately trying to raise enough money to fund treat-
ment in Singapore. Thank you for your donations today. 
As a result, we have raised £145 and hope that the 
family go on to reach their target. Well done everybody. 

Visit https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com and search for 
Hand in Hand for Oscar for the latest on the appeal.  

 

Some of our children have spent time in Forest School 
planting daffodil bulbs. These were kindly donated by 
Blue Diamond Garden Centre, based at The Valley. 
Look out for more information on this in the coming 
weeks and the chance for the children to enter a compe-
tition to win prizes. 

Next week sees the first of our parents’ evenings. Please 
ensure you keep your appointment and arrive on time. 
Note that slots are a maximum of 10 minutes. If you 
feel you need more time then arrange a separate ap-
pointment so that the schedule can remain on track and 
everybody gets the same opportunity. Also, note that 
children are not invited to parents’ evening.  

Have a super weekend and we shall see you all on Mon-
day.  

 Letters sent out this week: 

 Flu Vaccination letters  

 Sea Life Centre Flyers for Halloween 

 Dinner Forms for Autumn Term 2 

 Matts Fiddes Martial Art Flyers—please note 
this is NOT the same person as before.  Matt 
Fiddes is a very successful franchise. 

 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/


Atlas 

This half term we have been learning to play the 

ukulele with our music teacher, Mrs Jones. We 

each have a ukulele and we are learning to play 

the C and F chords in time to music.  

Rockies 

Rockies Class have been learning to ask each 
other their names and ages in French this week. 
Tres bien, Rockies! Maybe try this at home. 

Alps 

This week in literacy we have been making silly soup with 
words that rhyme. We have made a poster and talked about 
how to take care of our aqua dragons. If you would like to 
send in pictures of your pets at home we will be talking 
about how to take care of our pets and look after animals, 
including George the class dragon. In maths we are looking 
at the number 5 and learning to make it in different ways 
using our fingers, pegs and coloured counters. We also went 
on a number 5 hunt to find as many sets of 5 as we could.  

Himalayas 

Over the past few weeks in PE, class 4 have been 
improving their fitness and stamina levels. Our PE 
coach, Dan, awards two medals for pupils who have 
stood out for their hard work during the lesson. In 
English, we have been writing super newspaper re-
ports about Ralph the featherless penguin. 



 

 

 

 

School Photos 

Timelock Photography will be coming to school on Thursday 17th October in the morning.  All pupils will 
have individual and sibling pictures taken on this day.  If you have younger siblings (below school age) 
then as in previous years, the opportunity to have pictures taken from about 8.30 am will be there.  Pre-
School children will be included in the general ’run’ of  things. 

Halloween Disco 

The Youth Club will be holding a Halloween Disco for all children of 
Broadway First School on Wednesday 23rd October from 5.30 pm—
7.00 pm.  Tickets will be £3 each and will include sweets, a drink and a 
glowstick.  All tickets will go on sale the week commencing 14th Octo-
ber before and after school on the playground.  In between times, tick-
ets can be purchased from the school office.  Please note tickets will not 
be issued without full payment.  If you are able to help out at the disso 
please see the office who will be pass your details through to the organ-
isers.   

Spare Clothes 

If your child has an ‘accident’ in school and has to change their clothes/underwear, please can you make 
sure you return any borrowed items as soon as you are able as we have a very limited supply.  

If your child is prone to accidents please make sure you send in a change of clothes, especially underwear 
which can be kept on their peg.   

 

Next week:      

Monday 7th October  3.15 pm Football  

Tuesday 8th October  12.10 pm Class 3 Family Lunch (Dads) 

      3.15 pm Glow Dodgeball 

Wednesday 9th October   9.00 am Book & Biscuit for Alps 

      Music lessons for classes 2, 3 & 4 

      5.00 pm—7.00 pm Parents Evening  

Thursday 10th October   Swimming lessons for Years 1, 4 & 5 

      Forest School for ALL Year 2 

      3.15 pm Dance club 

Friday 11th  October  12.00 pm Class 2 Family Lunch (Mums) 

      3.15 pm Gymnastics 

        

       


